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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

May 19, 2017 

 

  

 

Wamoua Lee 

1050 Edmund Ave. 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1050 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Lee: 

 

This email is a confirmation of your telephone conversation with Marcia Moermond yesterday.  I 

am referring your appeal to the City’s Building Official, Steve Ubl.  I have attached the appeal 

form for Minnesota State Building Code appeals.  Your legislative hearing for Tuesday May 23, 

2017 at 1:30 p.m. is being cancelled and you need not attend. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

 

Attached:  Building Bode Appeal Form  

 

c: Sheng Lee, 778 Viking Drive., Maplewood, MN 55117 

 Laura Huseby, Fire Inspector 

 Adrian Neis, Fire Inspections Supervisor 
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